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Online safety newsletter and information on a trending social
media concern regarding an influencer, 'Andrew Tate.'

The Guardian published an article regarding this social media
influencer and although many social media platforms have now
banned his sites, 'copy cat' and secondary sites are continuing to
share some potentially worrying content that our young people
may come into contact with. We will be addressing this as part of
our Personal Development curriculum in school, however we
wanted to make you aware and ask that you speak to the young
people in your family about this incase they come into contact with
any concerning content or opinions from others.

Guardian newspaper article

https://www.theguardian.com/technology/2022/aug/06/andrew-tate-violent-misogynistic-world-of-tiktok-new-star

